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Tender Notice and Invitation to Tender 
Rea Vaya Bus Rapid Transport (BRT) System:  
Phase 1C Construction of Section 15 (Phase 2) Work Package 15L:  
Clarendon to Arkwright - Close Out Works
Contract No. JDA-WP15L-01
The Johannesburg Development Agency invites tenders for the construction of Section 15, Work 
Package 15L – the Clarendon to Arkwright - Close Out Works from the intersection at Empire 
Road/Victoria Avenue (km 0.000) to the intersection at Pretoria Main Road/Arkwright Avenue (km 
10.440) along Empire Road, Louis Botha Avenue and Pretoria Main Road. The scope of works 
entails traffic accommodation, the construction of a 233m long retaining wall, construction of 
BRT bus stops, widening of sections of Louis Botha Avenue and Pretoria Main Road and 
upgrading of certain intersections, patching and crack sealing of the existing ‘mixed lanes’, 
asphalt surface overlay, road marking, kerb and channel, sidewalks and street lighting upgrade.
Tenderers should have a CIDB contractor grading designation of 8CE or higher. Tenderers must 
be registered with the CIDB in a CE class of construction work.
Joint ventures are eligible to submit tenders provided that they satisfy criteria stated in the 
tender data. 	
Documents may be collected Monday to Friday between 08:00 and 17:00 from Wednesday,  
7 June 2017. The physical address for collection of tender documents is Johannesburg 
Development Agency, Ground Floor Reception Area, The Bus Factory, 3 Helen Joseph Street 
(formerly President Street), Newtown 2000. 
The last day for selling and collection of tender documents will be Friday, 7 July 2017 at 
17:00.	
A non-refundable tender fee of R1 000 must be deposited in the JDA’s bank account, as follows: 
Standard Bank; Account No: 000198366; Branch Code: 000205. Proof of payment is required 
on collection of the tender documents. 	
Queries relating to the issue of these documents may be addressed to Claudia 
Mahlaule, tel. (011) 688-7851, fax: (011) 688-7899, or e-mail: cmahlaule@jda.org.za or 
Lindiwe Duma, tel. (011) 688-7851, fax: (011) 688-7899, or e-mail: lduma@jda.org.za
Technical queries or queries relating to the project may be addressed to Lerato Kola, 
tel. (011) 688-7851, fax: (011) 688-7899, or e-mail: lkola@jda.org.za
A compulsory site clarification meeting with representatives of the Employer will take place at 
the Bus Factory, 3 Helen Joseph (formerly President) Street, Newtown on 19 June 2017 starting 
at 10:00.
The closing time for receipt of tenders is 12:00 on Monday, 10 July 2017. Telegraphic, 
telephonic, telex, facsimile, e-mail and late tenders will not be accepted. 
The physical address for submitting of tender documents is Johannesburg Development Agency, 
Ground Floor Reception Area Tender Box, The Bus Factory, 3 Helen Joseph Street (formerly 
President Street), Newtown 2000.	
Tenders must only be submitted on the tender documentation that is issued. The retyping of the 
tender document is not permitted.	
Requirements for sealing, addressing, delivery, opening and assessment of tenders are stated in 
the tender data.	
The JDA’s selection of qualifying tenders will be at the JDA’s sole discretion and will be final. The 
JDA does not bind itself to accept any particular tender. Correspondence will be entered into 
with the successful tenderer.	
We encourage all people doing business with us to report any corrupt or illegal 
practice, using the anti-fraud hotline number: 0800 002 587.	


